
 

End of Life Product Notice for DDX Range 
 

13th May 2024 
 

Dear Customer 
 
Due to component obsolescence, Adder Technology is announcing the end of life of 
the following products. This is forced by a number of components that are no longer 
available, there is limited stock which amounts to about 3 months of our forecasted 
averages. The EOL part numbers are below.  
 

 
There is NO direct recommended replacement however we would recommend you 
contact your Adder representative to find the best alternative for your application. 
The following alternatives are likely to cover most requirements: 
 
ADDERLink® XDIP https://www.adder.com/en/kvm-solutions/adderlink-xdip 
 
ADDERLink INFINITY https://www.adder.com/en/infinity 
 
ADDERView CATx 4000 https://www.adder.com/en/kvm-solutions/adderview-catx-4000 
 
Adder advises that you review your supply requirements immediately and place 
orders as soon as possible. Stock is limited and therefore Adder is unable to 
guarantee supply of exact quantities of the announced obsolete product.  
 
We would like to have your last set of orders confirmed by the end of June 2024 and 
can allow you to schedule these orders out to the end of Sept 2024. 
 
All Adder products come with the standard two-year warranty. 
 
Please contact your local Adder representative or your supplier with any further 
enquiries. 
 

EOL Part 
Number 

Description Suggested 
Replacement 

Description 

DDX10 ADDERView® DDX10 Matrix Switch N/A N/A 

DDX30 ADDERView DDX30 Matrix Switch N/A N/A 

DDX-USR ADDERView DDX User Station N/A N/A 

DDX-CAM-DP DDX Computer Access Module (CAM) DP N/A N/A 

DDX-CAM-DVI DDX Computer Access Module (CAM) DVI-D N/A N/A 

DDX-CAM-VGA DDX Computer Access Module (CAM) VGA N/A N/A 

https://www.adder.com/en/kvm-solutions/adderlink-xdip
https://www.adder.com/en/infinity
https://www.adder.com/en/kvm-solutions/adderview-catx-4000

